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with the A&NI Forest Department and the ANET leatherback turtle camp to highlight some’
of the recent research and work executed by them.

The Leatherback Turtle camp at Little Andaman, a monitoring program which is an initiative
of the A&NI Forest Department, the Centre for Ecological Sciences, ANET and Dakshin
Foundation is one of the most significant research efforts on the leatherbacks in India. The
video material generated will be of immense value in terms of education and outreach.

We will be very grateful if we can be granted an NOC from the Department of Tribal
Welfare; further enabling us to apply for respective Tribal Area Permits, in order to video
document at the Leatherback turtle camp in the coming year. We believe that our proposed
time of arrival (Jan 2019 - Mar 2019) will pose the perfect opportunity to help us capture
significant footage of the leatherback turtles and the ongoing conservation work being done
by the A&NI Forest Department and ANET, as well as other local conservation groups.

Over the last three years the team at Emaho Films has produced several award winning
films including most recently ‘The Call of Pashmina” that won the Award of Excellence at the
Impact Documentary Awards 2018 in California, USA.

For “The Turtle Walkers”, we will be working in collaboration and close consultation with
ANET, Indian Institute of Sciences and Dakshin Foundation. Supporting letter from Dakshin
Foundation and ANET is thereby attached. Lastly, the names of the team members and the
attested copies of the identification are also attached.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Director, Emaho Films
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